From: Joe Hiss

Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 11:16:25 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Records Center (UTC)

Subject: Re: UTC Courtesy Email: UE-190529 Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Commission Staff's Dispute of
Conjunctive Demand Service Option Pilot Report (By 2/12/21, at 5 p.m.) CRM:0003004

I External Email

Dear Commissioner and Board--For what it’s worth, as a retired fish and wildlife biologist in Olympia, your action has my
support. Any effort by a utility to evade reporting to the UTC should rightly be resisted!—Joe Hiss

On Feb 5, 2021, at 11:51 AM, Document Service Queue <recordscenter@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) served the following document(s),
regarding Docket Number(s) 190529, on 2/5/2021 11:50 AM

We attach a courtesy copy of the above document(s). Please do not reply to this e-mail. If you have any
guestions regarding this e-mail, please contact the UTC Records Center, at records@utc.wa.gov.

<UE-190529 et al - Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Disputed Pilot Program Report - PSE.pdf>



